
 

 

 

On Mon, May 8, 2023 at 12:08 PM Nierenberg, Kara (she/her/hers) 

<Nierenberg.Kara@epa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Ed, 

  

The last NMI transport of material at GURR was on April 13, 2023. There are no anticipated 

future plans to transport NMI material at GURR. 

  

Best, 

  
Kara Kelly Nierenberg, PE 
Massachusetts Superfund 
617-918-1435 

 

 

From: Ed Burt <eburt.hd@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 12:12 PM 

To: Nierenberg, Kara (she/her/hers) <Nierenberg.Kara@epa.gov> 

Cc: Bruce Thompson <brucet@demaximis.com>; Meeks, Sarah <Meeks.Sarah@epa.gov> 

Subject: Re: NMI Shipping this week 

  

Hi Kara,  

  

That's great news.  Just to clarify -- there are no anticipated future plans to transport to Hopedale 

at all, or just for the remainder of this phase? 

  

thanks, 

Ed 

 

  

Nierenberg, Kara (she/her/hers) 
 

12:45 PM (8 
minutes ago) 

  
 

to me, Bruce, Sarah 

 
 

Hi Ed, 

  

No future plans, which includes the current and future phases. 
 
  

Best, 

  
Kara Kelly Nierenberg, PE 
Massachusetts Superfund 
617-918-1435 
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